CORRESPONDENCE
9/28/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 11646-2021

Brian Schultz

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Penny Buys

Cc: Brian Schultz; Adria Harper; Kathryn Cowdery; Jacob Imig; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210138-PU/ Rule 25-18.020 - Interested Persons List

Thank you for the company codes, Penny. We will update the contact information for the applicable
interested persons in Docket 20210138 accordingly.

From: Penny Buys <PBuys@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 12:16 PM

To: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us>; Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Kathryn Cowdery <kcowdery@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jacob Imig <JImig@psc.state.fl.us>; Hong Wang
<HWang@ PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210138-PU/ Rule 25-18.020 - Interested Persons List

Dorothy,
We got the information from MCD. Below are the codes from MCD.

CenturyLink - TL727

Frontier = TL710

Windstream - TL716

Northeast/NEFCOM —TL715

ITS-TL712

FairPoint/GTC/Consolidated Communications — TL719

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:35 AM

To: Hong Wang <HWang @PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Kathryn Cowdery <kcowdery@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jacob Imig
<JImig@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Docket No. 20210138-PU/ Rule 25-18.020 - Interested Persons List

Good afternoon, Hong,
Can you please add the following contacts to the Interested Persons list for Docket No. 20210138-PU/ Rule 25-18.020:

Windstream — Becky West, (954) 252-1023, Becky.West@windstream.com

CenturyLink — Christie Mason, (850) 224-0794, Christie.A.Pontis@lumen.com

Frontier — Angie McCall, (304) 325-1688, angie.mccall@ftr.com

Northeast/NEFCOM — Chase Custer, (870) 921-5758, ccuster@townes.net




ITS — Donna Marreel, (772) 597-3161, donnam@itsfiber.com

FairPoint/GTC/Consolidated Communications — Sarah Davis, (207) 648-3107, Sarah.Davis@consolidated.com

Thank you,
Adria

Adria E. Harper

Senior Attorney

Florida Public Service Commission
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6082

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.





